
            St. Anthony’s R C Church 
                  Served by the Order of Augustinian Recollects (O.A.R.) 
                   Mill Street, Ottery St Mary, EX11 1AF.  Tel: 01404 812372. 
Web site: www.otterycatholicchurch.co.uk 
Email:       ottery@prcdtr.org.uk                                      
Parish Priest:  Rev Frank Umendia O.A.R.   Tel: 01404 519757. 
                        St Rita’s Centre, Ottery Moor Lane, Honiton, EX14 1AP.      
                           Email: fjuo8245@yahoo.com  Tel: 01404 42601   Ext 2. 

 Deacon: Rev John Park.  Tel: 01404 812622.      
Chaplain to Exeter Hospital: 01392 2728150 
Exeter Hospital Chaplaincy: 01392 402024 
Sunday Masses: Saturday 6.00pm.  Sunday 9.30am.  
HOLY DAYS Masses at 9.30 am & 7.00pm.  Weekday Masses 9.30am. Morning prayer: Mon to Sat 9.15am.  
Confessions: after the daily 9.30am Mass (Otherwise on request) 
Parish Safeguarding Rep:  Deborah Stuart.  07973 153675 Email: dstuart9753@gmail.com  
Items for Newsletter by 12 noon each Wednesday to: ottery@prcdtr.org.uk                                      
Cheques to be made payable to “PRCDTR Ottery St Mary RC Parish”.  
Direct payments:  Sort Code 53-50-55.  Ac. No. 05126126.  NatWest Bank, Honiton.  
Ottery St Mary RC Parish is part of Plymouth Diocese: Registered Charity   213227. 

 
 
 
  
 

Collections   
  February:     £530.00 + £310.44 by direct debit and £20.00 for Sierra Leone O.A.R. Mission. 

March:         £355.00 + £310.44 by direct debit, £110.00 for Sierra Leone O.A.R. Mission 
                     and £110.00 for CAFOD. 
April:           £445.00 + £310.44 by direct debit, £525.00 Easter collection for Parish  

                       Priest, £90.00 for Holy Places on Good Friday, £50.00 for CAFOD and £55.00 
                       for Sierra Leone Mission.  
   May:            £480.00 + £310.44 by direct debit and £30.00 for Sierra Leone O.A.R. Mission. 

Thank you. 
Confessions 
If you would like to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession), please see Fr 
Frank after the 9.30am daily Mass. 

Pope’s June prayer intention    
For the abolition of torture. We pray that the international community may commit in a 
concrete way to ensuring the abolition of torture and guarantee support to victims and their 
families. See also https://thepopevideo.org/    
   
Catholic University Chaplaincies  
A new website has been set up to help young people find their Catholic chaplaincy when they 
arrive at college or university this autumn – catholic@university.org.uk 
 
Music in church, Sunday 9.30am Mass  
Entrance: No. 30 All the nations of the earth. Offertory: No. 320 Lord, accept the gifts we 
offer. Communion: No. 326 Lord, Jesus Christ, you have come to us. Recessional:  No. 582 
Walk with me, oh Lord. 
 

12th Sun in Ordinary Time YA  
25 June 2023 

Psalter 4    Year A 
 



Phase 2 project at St Anthony’s! 
      Week    1: Started on Tuesday 19th April 2022, and it will take FIJ Building Service Ltd  
                        26 weeks to finish.     
      Week 61: Work is progressing moderately. We might see the sacristy roof and the North 
                        wing extension roof covered this coming week. 
      Week 62: The remainder of the steelwork has successfully been installed and they have 
                         been able to proceed with roof works over the Proposed Lobby, the sacristy 
                         and the church North.  

 
Gift Aid   
If you are a Tax payer and would like to join the parish Gift Aid scheme please contact Pat 
Gough on 01404 813076. Every £1 you donate gains an extra 25p for the parish and all you 
have to do is fill in the form. 
 
Parish Finance Committee  
They are meeting on Sat. 24th June after the 6.00pm Mass. As we approach the final weeks of 
the Phase 2 Project, we are facing an ever-increasing debt that will require a creative approach  
to be able to find the way to a successful happy end. 
 
Youth Events news: 
https://email.workwithgusto.co.uk/t/t-64E01E0D3DFDA49C2540EF23F30FEDED 
 
A thank you letter 
Has been received from CAFOD for the £50 donation sent to them from the Parish in May. A 
donation certificate has been received from the Order of Augustinian Recollects with grateful 
thanks for the donation of £705.00 sent to them in April for the Sierra Leone Mission. 
 
Paul Madden’s email received during the week 
“Dear Father Frank,  
Thank you so much for your kind words about Dad at Mass on Sunday and for including my 
email in the bulletin. It was a very special occasion for him being at St Antony's for the last 
time before moving away. That church has so many memories for him over the years, 
including his marriage 71 years ago. It's sad that at 94, most of the fellow parishioners he 
knew have already passed on. But he really appreciated the send off you gave him. Thanks 
for asking me to read the lesson too. It brought back a lot of memories, as I used to read the 
lesson there every single Sunday from the age of about 12 until I went away to university.   
Dad is settling in well to his new care home. It's just five minutes from our house, so it's very 
convenient. Best wishes”               
Paul Madden. 
 
Michael Parkyn RIP 
Passed away in hospital on Friday 9th June. The funeral is to take place at 12 noon Monday 3rd 
July 2023 at Tipton St John Parish Church, St John the Evangelist. Please keep Mike and his 
family in your prayers. 
 
SS Peter and Paul  
Is a holy day of obligation. Mass will be celebrated at 9.30am on Thursday 29th June. 
 
 


